NOTICE OF SAMPSON TOWN BOARD QUORUM

A quorum of the Sampson Town Board of Supervisors may be present at the Sampson Town Hall, 10040 270th Avenue New Auburn, WI 54757 Tuesday, May 23, 2023, 9:00 am for a meeting with Delmore Engineering. 

Contact Chairperson Darla Butterfield 715-933-0655 for any questions. 


